
 

  

As the summer comes to an end, 
there are some quite extraordinary 
late season nature flowers in bloom.  
We are working on a project in 
Hopewell where there is a native 
preserve nearby.  It is a remnant hill 
prairie where the flowers have been 
more than stunning.  Here are 
pictures of Rough Blazingstar (Liatris 
aspera) and a Giant Swallowtail.  
Quite beautiful.  

  We are now corresponding with our customers via email.  This includes our seasonal 
newsletter, plant info, and gardening/maintenance tips.  If you are interested in switching 
to email, please contact us at katy@stuberlanddesign.com and we will add you to our list. 

 

FALL NEWSLETTER 2018 

IMPORTANT PLEASE READ! 

A NOTE FROM DALE’S DESK 

 
On September 14, twenty high school guidance counselors from the 

Tazewell and Peoria county schools came to tour our facility.  This tour 

was organized by the Tazewell County Area Education for Employment 

organization located in Pekin.  Dale and the Design Team showed them 

the office area as well as the shade house and plant areas outside.  They 

also informed them about various careers in horticulture. 

On September 27, Kim and Dale attended an award reception, for “Keep 

Peoria Beautiful”, where one of our customers received an Iris Award.  

The Iris Award is given to a neighborhood association or individual 

homeowner for outstanding landscaping and beautification of their home 

and garden.   

PROJECT CORNER 

 

 

 

 



 

 

VARIOUS TOURS AND PLANT SHOWS 

- On July 27, Kim and Althea attended the Ball seed customer field day.  Many trial flower beds are 

set up for people to see new perennials and annuals.  Shows like this help us stay up on recent 

trends for our customers. 

- On September 20, Dale and Sam attended the Illinois Green Industry Association (IGIA) Growers’ 

tour in Chicago.  They were able to visit Hinsdale Nursery & Pizzo Native Plant Nursery.  Attending 

this tour gives us the opportunity to learn more about the unique growing operations producing 

quality nursery stock in our area. 

111 N. Baer Rd. 
Tremont, IL 61568 

WINTER CONTAINERS 

 
Winter containers will be installed the week of November 12.  If you are interested or have 

any questions, please contact Althea at 925-5277 or althea@stuberlanddesign.com. 

 


